
Canvass Meeting Minutes November 18, 2024 

Federal General Election November 5, 2024 
 

 

In attendance: Josh Letcher, Brent Teske, Jim Hammond, Melanie Howell, Sierra Gustin, Jennifer 

Brown, Corrina Brown. 

The meeting started at 1 0:00 a.m. 
 

 
Commissioners were presented with a binder each. The Election Administer read of the Statistics 

for the General Election confirming total active and inactive voters at 13,219 and ,1595 new late 

registrations with 966 of them being completed in the 4 days leading up to Election Day. The 

Secretary of States Office has a total of 13,820 votes and we have 13,819 due to one voter being 

moved into another county after confirming that they did not vote in Lincoln County. We also went 

over the Late Registration Statistic Report and our totals kept by the Election Office. 

Commissioner Teske verified all the numbers from the Official Results documents. Commissioner 

Letcher verified all numbers off the Abstract Votes from the Secretary of States Office and 

Commission Hammons read the direct numbers from the Detail Results by Precinct documents. 

All three Commissioners agreed on the results with zero errors and thus signed the Official Canvass 

verifying the election. 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 1 1 :1 7 a.m. 
 
Melanie Howell 


